
 
  

Running for Board of Directors 2017/2018 
 
Any member of the Marco Island Senior Men’s Softball League who is interested in 
running for Commissioner or a position on the Board of Directors is asked to submit a 
letter or email of intent to Bill Shurina. There will be nine Board of Director positions to 
be filled. Please send your request to have your name placed on the ballot to 
(billshurina@comcast.net) or leave sign request at the scoring booth by Tuesday 
February 28, 2017. ` 
  

Rules for eligibility include: 
Must reside on Marco Island or the surrounding area for a minimum of 6 months; 
preferably October–March/April. (Note many decisions on League Structure take place 
in October for the up coming season so it is important to be here. 
You must be a current member of the Marco Island Senior Men’s Softball League. 
  

Annual Meeting Monday March 13, 2017 
  
Annual Meeting will be held at the Wesley United Methodist Church Fellowship Hall 
on Monday March 13th beginning at 6:30 PM. The church’s address is 350 South 
Barfield.  The church is frequently confused with the United Church , which is at 340 
North Barfield.  The Methodist Church is about two blocks south of Publix which is 
located on San Marco Road . 
  
You must be present to vote. 
  
 


